
Ref:  2019-043961    Church:     Sedgley The Straits and St. Andrew 
 
Diocese: Worcester    Archdeaconry:     DUDLEY 

 
Form 4A 

 
(Rule 6.2) 

 
Public Notice    
(general form) 

 
In the Consistory Court of the Diocese of Worcester 
 
Church of Sedgley the Straits and St Andrew 
 
In the parish of Sedgley All Saints w St Andrew the Straits 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that we are applying to the Consistory Court of the diocese for permission to carry out the following: 
 
The replacement of a decayed wooden window in the church kitchen, with a UPVC copy, identical in appearance to the 
existing window, i.e. with obscure glass and diamond leaded panes. See Photo. 2. 
 
The Quinquennial Inspection of February 2019, carried out by Mark Evans, Architect, identified several areas of decaying 
woodwork which required repair within 18 months. The kitchen window has now deteriorated to the point where repair is 
no longer possible. 
 
The petitioners would like the replacement window to be UPVC, to ensure its longevity.  
 
Photo. 1 shows the location of the window, to the left of the main door to the church.  
Photo. 2 shows the existing window.  
Photos. 3 & 4 show the decay that has taken place.  
 
Copies of the relevant plans and documents may be examined at: 
Mr. Mark Carter  
Church Buildings Officer  
The Old Palace  
Deansway  
Worcester WR1 2JE 
 
Petitioners: 
 
1. REVD. CATHERINE MITCHELL, TEAM VICAR 
  
2. CANON JAN HUMPHRIES, CHURCHWARDEN 
 
3. 
 
Date 02/04/2020 
 
If you wish to object to any of the works or proposals you should send a letter stating the grounds of your objection 
to The Diocesan Registrar at 
 
8 Sansome Walk  
Worcester  
WR1 1LW 
 
so that your letter reaches the registrar not later than 02/05/2020. A letter of objection must include your name and 
address and state whether you live in the parish and/or your name is entered on the church electoral roll of the 
parish or any other basis on which you have an interest in the matter.  


